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PUCO Case No. 18-1857-EL-BLN

To: Mr. Joe Demaree - AEP Ohio Project Outreach Specialist

cc: Mr. Troy Sneddon - Property Right-of-Way Agent

       contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us

 

Mr. Demaree:

 

It appears that I am expected to make contact with you since I have heard no further details
regarding how this adjustment on the Carrolton-Sunnyside Transimission Line Rebuild Project
is going to effect me and the use of my property.

 

The initial correspondence for the adjustment did not arrive until AFTER the 10 days following
the public notice/filing denying me a voice to the state in this matter.

 

I need more details on my own land and how you made changes; otherwise I am at the same
place on the negotiating table.

 

Emails are best correspondence at this time. Thank you.

 

Regards,

Donna Lintner-Clark
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